Tamworth Recreation Advisory Committee
March 5, 2021

5:30 - 6:30
In attendance:
Barb Bloomberg Dick Lennon Jeremy Phillips
Amy Carter Kelly Goodson Suzanne Balomenos Morgan

The minutes from February 26th were approved as written.
Kelly asked whether TRAC members wanted to meet one more time after the presentation to the
select board. There was a consensus that everyone would plan to attend the select board meeting,

so a follow-up was not needed.

The presentation will be held at the March 11 select board meeting, which will start at 6:00. The
zoom link can be found on the town website.

A budget discussion was held. Dick was only able to contact Tuftonboro regarding the recreation
department budget. The recreation director there is only part-time.

Basing our decision on the salary of the recreation director in Sandwich, we recommend a salary
range of $35,000 to $55,000, depending on experience. Benefits would follow the guidelines in the
personnel policy for Tamworth employees.

We reviewed the presentation letter.

Jeremy screen shared the recreation spreadsheet. We added a few more items to it.

Kelly will send Jeremy the contact information for Karen Anthony, so that he can email her the
presentation. She will provide copies of the whole package to the select board members prior to
March 11.

Kelly discussed the hiring process for town employees.

Individual members have agreed that they would be available to support the select board and the
recreation director -if asked.

The group thanked Jeremy for all his hard work on the spreadsheet, the presentation package, and
his willingness to represent the committee at the select board meeting.

Kelly thanked the committee for the work done over the last several months.
The meeting was adjourned at 6:30.

Respectfully submitted,
Suzanne Balomenos Morgan






